
May 2014 
!
Dear Praying Friends, !
     Psalm 127:3 says, “Lo, children are an heritage from the LORD; 
and the fruit of the womb is His reward.” We are thankful for God’s 
little blessing He is sending us in December 2014. !
     It seems as if we were just 
writing about what the Lord was 
doing in April, and now May has 
come and gone! We were able to 
present the ministry in four more 
churches this month in northern 
New Jersey and in central and 
northern Virginia. We also visited 
two more of our supporting 
churches while traveling to our 
destinations. We are always 
thankful for the awesome privilege 
to share with others what God has called us to do in the Dominican 
Republic as well as to minister to His people in so many places. !
     Praise the Lord for His continued grace in bringing our actual 
support level to 46% and our promised support to over halfway! He 
has also helped us raise over $10,000 of the $25,000 needed for our 
set up costs on the field. We would love for you to visit our website 
and see the things He has already provided. Please continue to pray 
along with us that we will be able to depart for the Dominican Republic 
by summer 2015. 
  
Serving a Great God, 
The Germano Family

Landon’s News 
 • Is a big brother!          
 • Enjoys learning new          

things !
Praises 
 • Our baby blessing          
 • New supporters          
 • Around the halfway          

mark of deputation !
Prayer Needs 
 • Healthy pregnancy          

and delivery 
 • Summer 2015          

departure date 
 • Our co-laborers the          

Autrey families in 
the Dominican !

Support Level 
 • 46%         
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